
246 Fairy Tale Lane Fairy Town, NJ 
E-Mail: ​goldilocks@gmail.com 

April 10, 2015 

 
Dear Mama Bear, Papa Bear, and Baby Bear, 
 

My name is Goldilocks.  I am the girl you found in Baby Bear’s bed.  I am 

writing this letter to apologize for all of the things I did wrong at your house.  I 

am very sorry for breaking Baby Bear’s chair.  I am going to buy Baby Bear a new 

blue​ chair at IKEA . 

 

I am also sorry for eating Baby Bear’s porridge.  I am going to buy a cheese 

pizza from Federici's Pizzeria. I think you will like it better than porridge. 

 

 

I would like to bring these things to your house next Monday.   Please let 

me know if you will be home.  

Thank you, 

Goldilocks 
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